
 

 
Notice for Shortlisted Consultants 

(Date of Publication – 24th Feb, 2023) 

 

Nepal Bank Limited has shortlisted the following consultants as per the notice of 

Invitation for Expression of Interest for “Supply, Installation and Commissioning of 

Centralized Web Based Core Banking Solution” EOI no: NBL-ICS-01-2079/080 

published on dated 02nd Jan, 2023. 

S.No Name of the Consultant Address 

1. M/s Mercantile Office Systems Pvt. Ltd. Nepal 

2. M/s CAS Trading House Pvt. Ltd. Nepal 
3. M/s Flora Telecom Limited and Flora System Limited JV Bangladesh 

4. M/s Aspire Systems Consulting Pte. Ltd. Singapore 
 


